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December 17, 2024 

File No. 885122 

Email:  paula.lombardi@siskinds.com 
 

  

Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
Attention: Nancy Marconi  
boardsec@oeb.gov.on.ca 

Attention:  Muhammad Yunas, Case Manager 
Muhammed.Yunus@oeb.ca 

Attention:  Ljuba Djurdevic, OEB Counsel 
Ljuba.Djurdjevic@oeb.ca  

Hydro One Networks Inc. 
483 Bay Street 
8th Floor, South Tower 
Toronto, ON M5G 2P5 
Attention: Eryn MacKinnon 
RegulatoryAffairs@hydroone.Com 

 

McCarthy Tétrault 
421 7th Avenue SW 
Suite 4000 
Calgary, AB T2P4K9 
Attention:  Gordon M. Nettleton 
gnettleton@mccarthy.ca  

Assistant General Counsel 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
8th Floor, South Tower 
Toronto, ON M5G 2P5 
Monica Caceres 
monica.caceres@hydroone.com 

 

Re:  Costs Claims of Intervenor – The Siskinds Firm Group 

We represent Peter Glasgow, Graham Glasgow and Brenda Glasgow identified as “The 
Siskinds Firm Group”.  All of the members of The Siskinds Firm Group are landowners directly 
affected by the St. Clair Transmission Line Project (the “Project”).  

The Decision and Order dated December 10, 2024 by Fred Cass, Presiding Commissioner, 
Robert Dodds, Commissioner and David Sword, Commissioner, we submit the following cost 
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submissions. We ask that you note that we have been unable to submit the through the Cost 
Claim filings through the OEB Pivotal UX Portal as the Action Centre does not populate.  

We note that our Clients are all landowners directly affected by the Project.  We note that in 
accordance with section 5 of the OEB Practice Direction on Cost Awards, revised April 1, 
2023: 

• Our Clients participated responsibly in the process; 
 

• The submissions file assisted the OEB in understanding the issues being raised by 
the landowners including but not limited to:  
 

• At all times we ensured that our submissions were not repetitive and focused on 
relevant material issues; 
 

• At no time did our Clients engage in any conduct that resulted in the unnecessarily 
lengthening of the process; and,  
 

• We did not engage in any conduct that would be deemed inappropriate or 
irresponsible.  

We have reviewed the Board’s Tariff and attached our cost claims as Schedule “A” to this 
letter. We again ask that you note that we are unable, due to portal issues. Our Senior Law 
Clerk also contacted the OEB to advise of the portal issues. 

Please advise if you have any questions or wish to discuss.   

Yours truly, 
 
Siskinds LLP 

 

e-signature 
Per:  
 Paula Lombardi 
  Partner 
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c.   Patrick McMahon 
Enbridge Gas Inc. 
Technical Manager 
patrick.mcmaon@enbridge.com 

 
Kevin Jakubec 
Independent Participant 
kevinsjakubec@gmail.com 

Amy Back 
 Vector Pipeline Inc. 
 amy.back@vector-pipeline.com 

The Ross Professional Corporation Firm 
 Quinn Ross 
 qmross@rossfirm.com 

 

 




